
DCM District 11 Report to Area 21       June 11, 2017 

District 11’s last meeting was held on May 21, 2017. There were 11 members present. Paula our area 21 

chairperson was also in attendance. Financially we are ok, but like some groups there is a need for more 

funds. Literature chair Judy B. thanked the group for the influx of cash district transferred to the 

literature account she informed us that it has made her ability to keep the cabinet full of literature and 

her ability to fill orders for books much quicker. PI chair Linda C. made a motion for the paying of millage 

to fill racks outside of Decatur, motion carried. Tim C. made a motion that district donate money to the 

area assembly breakfast not to exceed $ 100.00 motion carried. There was also discussion about the 

area assembly preparations. We had the new Intergroup liaison Bill D. with us and he informed the 

district that there was a change of the hotline #.  The Annual Hog Roast will be held on June 25, 2017 

flyer is on the web at aaci11.org . the next meeting will be on June 21,2017. Thank you, Steve S. 


